
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                              16th March 2020 

 

TERM ONE                                                                                                                               

Classes are going well, and our teachers and dancers are working hard to ensure the majority of 

syllabus is completed by the end of term.  Keep up the great work! 

 

CORONA VIRUS                                                                                                                              

Classes will continue as normal but this is a friendly reminder to everyone about personal hygiene 

(washing hands) and not coming to dancing if you are unwell.  I am cleaning barres, door handles 

and toilets daily.  And following the Governments instructions, please do not come to dancing if 

you have been overseas, wait the two weeks self-isolation.  

 

TERM FEES                                                                                                                        

Statements were emailed on the 23rd February so please let me know if you did not receive.  

Friendly reminder to ensure the fees are paid before the end of term, thank you. 

2019 “Dancing to the Rhythm of Life” RECITAL DVD - $30                                                            

I have these at the studio if you haven’t purchased your one yet – don’t forget! 

2019 “Dancing to the Rhythm of Life” RECITAL PHOTOS                                                       

Friendly Reminder - Please check out www.bex.nz for your child’s class and individual photos.  

Order forms are online. 

EXAM FEES                                                                                                                                   

Yes it is that time already!  All exam fees need to be paid before Friday 8th May – schedule of fees 

attached.   

 

HOLIDAYS 

Term 1 ends on Thursday 8th April and Term 2 begins Monday 27th April (please note this is a 

public holiday but classes will run as normal).  

Keep safe and be healthy, Caroline & Team 

http://www.bex.nz/
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